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The 2014-2015 Parent Involvement Policy (PIP) for Eisenhower Elementary states: 

Our school Compact and Parent Involvement Plan is jointly developed by parents and other 

stake holders. In an effort to build the capacity of our parents we will offer parent teacher 

conferences, content area workshops, ESL parent/family workshops, family resource 

center, Monster Mash reading night, Pastries for Parents, Holiday concert/breakfast, 

Donuts for Dads, FS Information Workshops, Goodies for Grandparents, Muffins for 

Moms, Spanish family workshops and Mornings with Mrs. Wilson. Additionally, our staff 

will build their capacity by participating in Mentor Workshops, School based RtiI trainings, 

Title I Parent Involvement updates, Monthly Family Involvement Committee Meetings, 

PCSB Pro-Ed Days, Cultural Competency Trainings and District Title I contact training in 

order to create an atmosphere that is conducive to parental involvement and highest student 

achievement. We also coordinate with other federal programs such as Pre-K, Kindergarten 

transition meetings, Title I Part A, Title I Part D, Title II, Title III, Title X, Extended 

Learning, Positive behavior intervention, Nutrition Program, Voluntary Pre-K and I.D.E.A. 

 

Each year we review our Compact and Parent Involvement Plan, parent input is essential 

to this process. Parents will be notified of the review date by March 2015. We offer flexible 

meeting times by offering multiple opportunities and times to actively attend, in an effort 

to reach as many parents as possible.  

 

Our Title I Annual Parent Meeting was held on the following dates: August 14th and 28th 

and September 17, 2014. During this meeting we discussed the Parent’s Right to Know, 

What is Title I, the budget, and the importance of parental involvement, curriculum and 

assessments. We will communicate with parents via event flyers, agenda stickers, connect-

ed message’s, advertisements on school web-site and through school email blasts. We will 

make every reasonable effort to provide our parents with information in an understandable 

language and format. Our complete Parent Involvement Plan (PIP) is located on our 

website: http://www.eisenhower-es.pinellas.k12.fl.us/ at our Title I Parent Station, and you 

may request a complete copy by contacting Chris Boulanger. 

 

 

Versión española de este documento se encuentra en el pasillo Título Uno de la 

escuela. 

 

http://www.eisenhower-es.pinellas.k12.fl.us/
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